Kathy Connelly

From: Troy Mullender

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 8:29 AM

To: Kathy Connelly

Subject: RE: Pinal County Veterans Memorial Foundation

The police department has no issue with this event as presented.

From: Kathy Connelly

Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 2:01 PM

To: Troy Mullender <tmullender@ajcity.net>

Subject: FW: Pinal County Veterans Memorial Foundation

In response to your questions on the Dolce Vita event on March 3, 2019.

ke

From: nfass@earthlink.net [mailto:nfass@earthlink.net]
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 1:57 PM

To: Kathy Connelly

Subject: Pinal County Veterans Memorial Foundation

Hi Kathy:

Regarding the Mardi Gras event at Dolce Vita on March 3, 2019, we will have assigned volunteers monitoring the doors
inorder that no open bottle of liquor will be taken from the premises. Those who wish to purchase alcohol will be
required to have a wrist band on. The volunteers who are selling the beer and wine and food have been licensed thru
Dolce Vita.

The past 4 years of the Mardi Gras, we have had no underage people attending. As | indicated before, this will be in a
55+ Gated Community club house.

I hope | have answered the concerns regarding this fundraising event.
Thank you

Nancy Fassbender, Board Member
Pinal County Veterans Memorial Foundation



Kathy Connelly

From: Troy Mullender

Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2018 2:01 PM

To: Kathy Connelly

Subject: RE: Special event liquor license - Pinal County Veterans Memorial Foundation

| support the event but it does not adequately explain what type of security they will use. It simply states Adequate
Adult Staff and Held at 55 Plus community. Are they ging to have someone to makes sure alcohol is not taken of the
property and there is no underage drinking?

From: Kathy Connelly

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 4:08 PM

To: Rudy Esquivias <resquivias@aijcity.net>; Dave Zellner <dzellner@AJCity.Net>; Troy Mullender
<tmullender@aijcity.net>; Rick Ochs (rick.ochs@sfmd.az.gov) <rick.ochs@sfmd.az.gov>; Tina Gerola
<tina.gerola@sfmd.az.gov>

Cc: Maureen McDonnell <mmcdonnell@AJCity.Net>

Subject: Special event liquor license - Pinal County Veterans Memorial Foundation

I have received a request for a special event liquor license from the Pinal County Veterans Memorial
Foundation for an event at Dolce Vita, 3301 S. Goldfield Road, Apache Junction for March 3, 2019.
Please conduct your review and have your department recommendations to me no later than
Wednesday, August 29, 2018 in order for this to be on the September 18!t city council agenda.
Thanks.

ke

Kathy Connelly, City Clerk
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
kconnelly@ajcity.net
480-474-5061
Monday-Thursday 7am-6pm
Closed Fridays and holidays




